
Pets sure do capture our hearts      and provide 

wonderful companionship, now more than ever.  

Please remember to scoop your dog’s waste while out 

walking or in a public space. Not only is pet waste 

unsightly, it contains bacteria and pathogens that are 

harmful to our health and waterways.  Stormwater 

(water from rain and snow melt) washes pet waste off 

the ground into Crystal Lake, the Charles River, and 

other local waterways.  

Please do your part and keep Newton clean!     


